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Access to Medical Services over the Christmas/New Year Period





The Practice will open as normal until 12.30 pm 24 December 2015.


Much Wenlock will remain open for emergencies and urgent problems until 6.00 pm on 24 December 2015; calls to Cressage that afternoon will be automatically diverted to Much Wenlock.





Surgery Closure: Much Wenlock & Cressage


Thursday 24 December 2015 6.00 pm until 8.30 am Tuesday 29 December 2015


And from Thursday 31 December 6.00 pm until Monday 4 January 2016 8.30 am.





Both surgeries will be open as usual from Tuesday 29 December 8.30 am until Thursday 31 December 6.00 pm.





Whilst the Practice is closed Shropdoc will be handling urgent requests for medical attention.  Please note their contact number has changed to:


0333 222 66 55


111 will be available to provide medical advice over the Christmas and New Year period.





PLEASE REMEMBER TO ORDER YOUR REPEAT MEDICATIONS IN ADVANCE OF THE CLOSURE





	Inspecting the Practice


The Practice had a CQC Inspection on Monday 16 November 2015


Many thanks to those patients and to the Patients’ Voice representatives who gave their time to speak to the CQC inspectors on the day or completed comment cards.


The CQC report, once available, will be published on the Practice website: www.muchwenlockandcressagemp.co.uk or alternatively it can be found on www.cqc.org.uk.








ACCESS TO ON-LINE SERVICES





We have recently added the facility for patients to book blood tests with the Health Care Assistants via Patient Access On-Line.


Please note that these apppointments should only be booked with the HCA if you have been advised by a GP or nurse that you require a blood test.


To register for On-line Services please see our website or ask at reception.





And finally…. We are delighted to announce the safe arrival of baby Eleanor Charlotte Livesey.  


Dr Livesey and her family are all well.  Whilst Dr Livesey is on maternity leave, her work will be covered by Dr Steve Lonsdale.  Dr Livesey is expected to return to the practice in the summer. 





MUCH WENLOCK & CRESSAGE PRACTICE SUPPORT GROUP – THANK YOU


The Much Wenlock & Cressage Practice Support Group, (charity number 110551) recently held its Annual General Meeting at Cressage Surgery.  


Since the group’s inception in 2002, they have raised the incredible sum of £32,000.  This money has been used to purchase items for the Practice to benefit patient experience, such as hydraulic couches, arm and leg rests for blood taking, blood pressure monitors for home monitoring etc.


We would like to take this opportunity to thank the hard working and loyal group of ladies who make up the Practice Support Group for all their fund raising efforts and support over the years.  


We also thank you, our patients, for supporting the events they organise; attending coffee mornings, Christmas Fair stalls, buying raffle tickets, donating for refreshments at flu clinics and so on.





Friends & Family Data:  January to September 2015





Responses to question:  How likely are you to recommend our GP Practice to friends and family if they needed similar care or treatment?
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